
 

                                      
         ​GREEN  BAY – DOWNTOWN, Founded 1917 

KIWANIS  KEY 
                 ​Weekly Newsletter of the Kiwanis Club of Green Bay – Downtown 
                           ​KIWANIS MEETING OF October 21st, 2019 
  
Fifteen members enjoyed a lunch of Salad, Rice, and Chicken. It was followed 
by brownies made by Cheri Kimps. They were excellent. Attendees at the 
meeting were Ann, Doug, Dal, Anne, Maria, Rick, Bob R, Bob F, Bill, Cheri, 
Mary Pat, Ben, Dave, Ruth and Emmett. Maria led the meeting, Ben said the 
prayer and Ann led us in song. We sang Hey Look Us Over and the 
Packer Fight Song. 
 
Happy Dollars were received from Rick who welcomed his first grandchild. 
Anne has started as an Uber driver. Happy dollars were also given by Maria, 
Dal, and Doug. Other club news was that the Appleton club is going to canvas 
downtown companies in an attempt to revise there 3-2-1 Club. The 
Ashwaubenon club has yet to form. They are going to hold another 
organizational meeting. Vince is in Rennes recovering foot and leg infection. 
 
Cheri Kimps, our newest member was our speaker today. She was raised in 
Green Bay. After completing her education Cheri was working as a Real 
Estate appraiser. She told us a few stories of the pitfalls of that job. Cheri was 
divorced after 17 years of marriage and became a loan officer at an area 
credit union. She told us that people falling for Internet scams happen in this 
area. Cheri also had to deal with quite a few people that had debt problems. 
 
Cheri was introduced to Bill by Kiwanis former member Jean Flatley. Part of 
the program was Bill showing us film of Cheri and his recent private jet flight 
in France. 
 

 



 

 
Bill B has the program next week. 
 
---------- 
Also, please see the message below from our Kiwanis Governor-Elect, Jean 
Long Manteufel regarding Appleton’s 321 club membership blitz… they could 
use our help! 
 
 
Hi all, 
 
Most of you still haven't signed up for when you will be making your contacts 
in Appleton.  Here is the link.  Please sign up.  
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080e4eaea728a4f94-appleton  
 
For those of you who are more experienced, we would particularly like to have 
you at the beginning of the week so you can train us.  For you newbies, 
remember, you are not alone.  We are doing this as a team.  
 
 
Jean Long Manteufel 
Governor-Elect 2019-2020 
WI-UM Kiwanis District 
w:  920/739-7665 
c/text:  920/585-7769 
2301 W. Everett St., Appleton WI 54914 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

By Bob Rowan 
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